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The Department of State Lands has received your permit waiver application for the proposed project 
Former Portland Gas Manufacturing (PGM) Long-Term Monitoring and Contingency Action in T. 1N, 
R. 1E, Section 34, Portland, Multnomah County.

Would you mind addressing the following and submitting a revised application reflecting these 
changes?: 
1. Can you please confirm that the site is adjacent to Section 34AC Tax Lot 1200. If yes, please

include this in the revised application in block 3.
2. Include the estimated length/width/depth/area for potential fill for contingency repairs.
3. Include the surface sediment sampling volumes/areas in the removal table
4. Please pay the $1,149 application fee. You can pay by credit card using our Online Store, or by

check, please mail it to: Dept. of State Lands, 775 Summer St NE Ste. 100, Salem OR 97301.
5. FYI – No response needed

a. We have forwarded the application to ODFW for review and comment
b. DSL will obtain the land manager signature.

Please reach out with any questions. 
Thank you, 

Katie Blauvelt (she/her) 

Oregon Department of State Lands 
Aquatic Resource Coordinator 

(503) 586‐8301 
Hours: Monday‐Thursday 6:30am‐5pm 




